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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS AFTER WORKING AT HIS CONSTRUCTION 

BUSINESS ON COMPANY TIME 

Activity Date: December 15, 2020 

Date Posted: January 14, 2021 

Case Number: MA-19-0112-HL-O 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2021-314 

 

An Amtrak Police Department employee resigned on December 15, 2020, in lieu of a 

disciplinary hearing for violating various company policies. Our investigation found 

that the employee engaged in outside employment during his shifts and while on sick 

leave. In doing so, the employee also violated his union agreement. The employee 

shopped online and left for long periods of time to purchase supplies for his outside 

employment during his APD shifts and engaged in his outside employment while the 

company was paying him to attend mandatory training. During the training, he took 

significant steps to hide these actions from being discovered.  


